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Wednesday 13th January 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Free School Meal Vouchers 
 
I write regarding the provision of free school meal vouchers for children who are at home and entitled 
to benefits related free school meals. 
 
We sent you a £30 Tesco voucher for the past two weeks, instead of the hampers suggested by 
Government, as we believe that parents should be in control of their children’s food choices.  The 
Government announced this morning that schools who want to continue issuing vouchers rather than 
food hampers should use the Edenred system from 18th January. 
 
It may take a couple of days for the Government to set up the voucher scheme again.  As soon as it is up 
and running we will upload your information and your voucher will be sent to you via email directly from 
Edenred.  If you want to change the email address for your voucher, please use the form below: 
 
https://www.cognitoforms.com/SchoolBusinessManagerForms/ParentEmailUpdateRequestKG 
 
We will of course keep you updated if there are any further changes. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ian Hyde 
Headteacher 
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